
IQAC Perspective Plan for Next Five years. 

Curricular Aspects 

1. Strengthen newly added courses. 

2. Introduce Post Graduate Diploma Course in Management of Education 

3. To orientate students towards the methodology adopted by ICSE, CBSE & 
International Schools. 

4. Organize short term skill based programme for faculty members. 

5. To provide support for the continued professional development of 
teachers. 

6. To adopt Multi-interdisciplinary approach in existing curriculum. 

7. To offer opportunity to teachers to frame curriculum design for their own 
course subjects. 

8. Develop and deploy action plans for effective implementation of the 
curriculum. 

9. Develop network with colleges of education for effective operationalization 
of the curriculum. 

10.To provide additional skill oriented programmes to students related to 
regional & global employment market.  

 

 

Teaching Learning process 

1. To organize orientation programme in degree colleges about existing 
B.Ed. course in order to orientate students to seek admission in this 
course. 

2. To conduct more field oriented programmes in order to enable students 
to acquire the knowledge, skills and values related to diversity. 

3. Institution will design well-structured programme for internship.  

4. Institution will continue to use OER & LMS MOODLE to enrich student’s 
experiences in actual planning of lessons. 

5. Institution will implement rubric technique more effectively in practice 
teaching programme. 

6. Institution will seek the cooperation of school teachers for involving 
students in school based activities. 

7. Institution will give more emphasis in adopting innovative approaches   in 
delivering lessons in schools by its student teachers. 

8. Institution will give more focus on producing quality teachers by giving 
thorough training during internship programme. 



9. Students will be trained in preparing individualized education plan (IEP 
Lesson Plan). 

10.Inclusive education will be given priority in teaching learning process. 

 

 

Research, Consultancy & Extension  

1. Institution will continue to motivate its faculty members to undertake 
minor and major research projects funded by UGC. 

2. Institution will conduct Pre-Ph.D. course for research scholars. 

3. Institution will organize seminars & conferences based on current themes 
in field of education. 

4. Institution will install software for carrying out data analysis & 
interpretation of data. 

5. Institution will continue to provide free consultancy to the educational 
institutions. 

6. Institution will adopt a village in rural area to undertake extension 
activities. 

7. Institution will organize literacy programme for people in slum area. 

8.  Institution will continue to participate in extension programme run by 
Department of Life Long Learning & Extension. 

9. Institution will organize training programme for teachers in extension 
related activities. 

10. Institution will enhance its tie up with various educational institutions to 
undertake collaborative programme. 

 

 

Infrastructure and Learning Resources:- 

1. Institution will continue to give Annual maintenance Contract for various 
services like maintenance of  water cooler, freeze, cleanliness of campus, 
paste control. 

2. Institution will utilize available infrastructure and learning resources to 
optimum. 

3. Institution will make separate provision in the Budget for the maintenance 
of the infrastructure. 

4.  Institution will ensure that available infrastructure facility is accessible to 
everyone and utilized by the staff and students on a regular basis. 

5. Institution will add more National, International Journals, E Journals and E 
Books to the Library to make Library as a Resource centre.  



6.  New books will be added to the Library as per the revised curriculum. 

7. Library services will be made available to nearby community UG & PG 
students at reasonable charges. 

8. The institution will continue to incorporate and make use of the new 
technologies/ICT in curriculum transactional processes. 

9. Institution will undertake structural audit and will carry out repairing work 
as per the recommendation made by the auditor. 

10.Infrastructural facility will be made available to run Part time courses in 
the evening. 

 

 

 

 

Student Support and Progression    

1. Institution will strengthen its placement cell.  

2.  Institution will increase the Women’s Cell visibility and activities for 
empowerment of women. 

3. Institution will continue to initiate Mentoring programs for student 
support.  

4. Institution will continue to provide opportunities for holistic development 
of the students through curricular and extra-curricular activities within the 
college and outside.  

5.  Students will be insured under Group Insurance Scheme. 

6. Institution will seek help of its alumni in organizing various cultural 
activities. 

7. Institution will enhance the functional operation of its various cells such as 
Women Development Cell, Grievance Redressal cell. 

8. Institution will organize seminars for students in developing and 
contributing National Core Values. 

9. Institution will continue to provide training to students in Disaster 
management. 

10.Institution will organize SET/NET programme for student’s progression in 
Higher Education. 

  



Governance and Leadership 

1. The Management will continue to encourage and support involvement of 
the staff for improvement of the effectiveness and efficiency of the 
institutional processes.  

2.  Democratic and transparent organizational structure will be provided to 
direct access for free flow of ideas. 

3. Institution will promote Decentralized administrative mechanism with 
accountability.  

4.  Institution will continue to provide good academic environment in 
promoting cooperation, sharing of knowledge, innovations and 
empowerment of the faculty. 

5. Institution will undertake digitalization of its administrative services. 

6. Comprehensive and effective performance appraisal of faculty and staff 
will be given more importance. 

7. Institution will promote participation of administrative staff in skill based 
programme. 

8. While framing yearly budget provision will be made for allocation of funds 
for institutions growth and development.  

9.  Institution will undertake Quarterly Internal Auditing. 

10.  Continuous efforts will be made to obtain development grants from 
funding agencies such as UGC, ICSSR, and University. 


